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The Formentera Department of Culture reports that this Monday 29 March, students in Aaron
Keydar’s course on woodcutting will welcome islanders to visit Si buscaste, encontraste, a
collection of twelve pieces that will be on display at the “Ajuntament Vell” gallery until Saturday
3 April.

  

The exhibition will comprise creations by students of this year’s course and last, after the
pandemic forced the cancelation of a similar show in 2020. Keydar has offered his woodworking
course since 2014.

  

Si buscaste, encontraste is on view Monday to Saturday from 11.00am to 2.00pm and 6.00pm
to 8.00pm. The gallery is closed Sundays and Monday mornings.
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